Roard Secretary

(
. From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
ent: Thursday, April 22, 2004 9:07 AM
fo: Jason McNeill (E-mail)
Cc: Board Secretary; Vern Christensen, Executive Director
Subject: GNWT Spill Response Info
Jason,

This is in response to your letter dated April 21, 2004, requesting certain sections of the spill response info. you provided to
be removed from the Paramount Public Registry.

Please be advised that this information will be removed from the Public Registry immediately, and will be placed under
confidential cover.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thanks in advance,
Kim

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074

www.mveirb.nt.ca




